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May 24, 2011

Ilinois House Re-Districting Committee

liredistricting@gmail.com

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to convey our support of the lllinois House of Representatives re-districting proposal.

We feel that this proposal will insure that we have legislators who are familiar with our community
and the issues that link our local residents together.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
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Maddie Kelly, Director
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